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Letter of Recommendation for Mayor Frank Eagles

It is my pleasure to recommend Mayor Frank Eagles to a position on the Human Services
Board. Mr. Eagles had previously served on the Board and made a significant contribution to the
Board and the social services committee. He is passionate about Human Services issues and while
on the Board he contributed his time and talent and made an impact.

Mayor Eagles has focused on services to men other than the treatment of sexually
transmitted diseases and other infectious diseases. He would bring to the board his ability to
question status quo and he will be an effective board member. During his time off the Board,
Mayor Eagles was active with the Northern Community Advisory Committee and he was able to
attend many of our Board meetings as an observer.

Mayor Eagles is a committed leader for our community and he will serve well!
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